
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
May 2023 
 
 
Dear Community Partner: 
 
The Wildcat athletic program is a very important part of the overall program at 
Crisp Academy.  We believe athletic participation enhances a student’s growth 
and development. It is our hope that our achievements will continue on and off 
the field. 
 
Our sincere thanks to all of you who have graciously supported us in the past 
and will continue to do so this year.  We would not be able to offer our students 
various athletic programs without your support.  If you have never been involved 
in our program, we invite you to be a part of this proud tradition of excellence.  
 
Our Wildcat Booster Club membership levels for businesses and individuals are 
described on the enclosed page. Thank you for choosing one of the 
advertisement options and we look forward to seeing you in the stands.   
 
Please complete the enclosed form and return to us at your earliest 
convenience.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Ryan Simpson, President 
Crisp Academy Wildcat Booster Club 
 
 

PLEASE COMPLETE THE ENCLOSED MEMBERSHIP FORM AND RETURN IT WITH 
PAYMENT TO THE SCHOOL. The deadline for a football sign or softball sign is 

August 1, 2023. 
 
 

GO WILDCATS! 
Thanks for your continued support! 


